
AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/ 69                             Dated   -- 15/10/2018

To

The CMD
NCL, Singrauli.

Sub:- Payment of PRP to Sri Anand Bhushan(Employee no 90133174), Ex GM(X), Bina
Project.

Dear  Sir,

Sri Anand Bhsushan retired on 28/2/2017 from Bina project. For filling of self appraisal, 
PAR was not created for him due to system failure and so he could not complete the 
required data. Due to this, he was denied PRP payment for the year 2016-17 ,though he
worked for complete 11 month in the financial year 2016-17.Regarding non creation of 
PAR, an email was sent by Sri Arun Jaiswal, AM(P) , Bina project to prp.ncl@gmail.com
dated 28/2/2017 at 5.21 am.
It is requested to look in to the matter and do needful for payment of PRP to him as only
technical reason for not filling PAR/PRIDE by executives in time  must not debar them 
from payment when they have worked satisfactorily during the retirement year.

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC-  DP/DT/DF/NCL, Singrauli.

Copy to 

Chairman/DP/DF,CIL -- Kindly take appropriate decision to resolve such issues at the 
earliest.




